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MEDIA RELEASE 
February 29, 2024 

 
TENDER CALLED FOR NORFOLK ISLAND PORT MANAGEMENT 

 

Norfolk Island Regional Council is calling for tenders for the management of island ports. 

The tender, which is being managed through Peak Services on Council’s behalf, includes the 
management of the maritime port and all port-related infrastructure, loading and unloading 
of ships anchored offshore and the use of ports for both commercial and recreational 
purposes. 

Potential tenderers should view the request for tender documents on Vendor Panel’s website 
(www.vendorpanel.com.au/PublicTenders.aspx) by filtering for tenders managed by Peak 
Services Procurement. 

Closing date for tenders is 2pm (AEST) on Thursday 21 March 2024. 
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